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This bill ought NOT pass.  It is contrary to the Second Amendment of the 
Constitution. Generally, the yellow flag laws are sufficient, when followed.  I see this 
as a response to Robert Card's mass shooting, which was a tragedy.  However, yellow 
flag laws were not followed by law enforcement.  Any law that is not enforced is not 
effective. 
This is just a step closer to Americans losing their right to own guns to defend 
themselves.  


